
 

 

21st November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to be able to share further information with you about our Proud 
Tradition; The annual Christmas Fayre which is due to be held on Wednesday 
7th December which starts at 3.30pm.  This year, your child will be able to visit 
our very own Grotto, bounce on the Christmas castle, have a go at some 
Christmas games and peruse some crafty stalls that are small businesses from 
within our local community. 
 
To help each year group create their stall we are holding a non-school uniform 
day on Friday 2nd December and in return are asking for donations of the 
following: 
 
Nursery and Reception – Sweets 
Year 1 and Year 2 – Biscuits 
Year 3 and Year 4 – Chocolate 
Year 5 and Year 6 – Something smelly (body spray, soap etc.) 
 
We are also holding our first ’Big Bramford Raffle’ and in the coming weeks you 
will receive books of tickets to buy/sell to friends and family.  Examples of types 
of prizes with in the raffle are a television, vouchers, cash, hampers, coffee 
machines, a framed signed Wolves shirt plus many more.  If you would like to 
donate any prizes, or perhaps know of a business that would like to, please 
contact the office for further information.   
 
Watch this space for more competitions you and your child/ren can take part in, 
in the lead up to the festive season!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss R Badlan 
Wide Horizons Lead 
 
 
 
 
 


